
Action Step 1.35  

Evidence of Completion 

Indian River Charter High School 

Given the current shutdown, it is difficult to anticipate whether or not in-person orientations, open 

houses, and parent teacher conferences will be feasible for next school year.  The school has created 

virtual versions of these events, which will be utilized if necessary.  The school will continue the practice 

of having both parent and student orientations (virtually if need be) to ensure that families are familiar 

with the philosophy, policies, and procedures of the school.  IRCHS will ensure that all families have 

equitable access to these events and provide physical copies of materials upon request. 

IRCHS will continue the practice of referring all stakeholders to helpful resources via the school website 

and social media.  IRCHS will continue to diligently advertise events at school.  IRCHS will continue 

holding an ‘SAT School Day’ annually.  On this day, any student who signs up can take the SAT during the 

school day at school.  IRCHS will ensure that all students have equitable access to the ‘SAT School Day’. 

 


